
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQ)

2024 Bronx River Alliance Foodway and
Greenway Mini-Grant Programs

Does my workshop have a participant capacity?
FOODWAY AND GREENWAY
Yes, we ask facilitators to keep group size below 25 to support ease of
program.

If your application moves forward we will have more in-depth discussions
regarding size and capacity.

Do I need to submit a permit for my workshop(s)?
FOODWAY AND GREENWAY
Yes, with support from the Bronx River Alliance, you will submit your permit
to parks. BxRA submits permits to NYC Parks Dept. at minimum 30 days
before the scheduled event.

When is the deadline for submitting applications?
FOODWAY
Deadline for submissions is April 15, 2024.

GREENWAY
Applications are accepted on a rolling basis, but ideally must be submitted
2 months in advance of the proposed date.

When will awards be announced?
FOODWAY
Selected submissions will be announced by April 22, 2024, Earth Day!

GREENWAY
Selected submissions will be announced on a rolling basis.



What are the next steps after my application is accepted?
FOODWAY
Nathan Hunter, the Foodway Coordinator, will be reaching out directly to
discuss specific needs and move forward with scheduling.

GREENWAY
Siddharth Motwani, the Greenway Coordinator, will be reaching out directly
to discuss specific needs and move forward with scheduling.

Is there an age requirement for the facilitators submitting proposals?
FOODWAY AND GREENWAY
Yes, we ask that facilitators are 18 years or older.

How will facilitators receive payment for the workshop?
FOODWAY AND GREENWAY
Grant will be dispersed via a check written by the Bronx River Alliance after
completion of the workshop. *Note a W9 tax ID form and an invoice will be
needed by the Alliance for processing a check (we can provide a template).

If the Mini-Grant will be used for material purchases, the Bronx River
Alliance can support making those purchases ahead of the workshop or
event if desired. The total cost of materials will be deducted from the
approved payment.

Will there be an information session?
FOODWAY and GREENWAY
Yes, there will be a virtual information session on Monday, April 1st at
6:30pm. Questions or concerns email foodway@bronxriver.org or
greenway@bronxriver.org.
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